
 Caerlaverock News 
 

 

 

School Motto – Small, but mighty 

                8th September 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Child Protection                       
Every year, your child is allocated a Child Protection Officer (Named Person) to be responsible for their needs. 
Your child’s Child Protection (CP) Officer is Mrs Scriven (HT) and the Depute CP Officer is Mrs Thomson (PT). 
                                            
Communication  
With the recent Dojo news, we have to be smarter about the way in which we keep parents / carers informed of school 
events.  This has usually been carried out via Groupcall text or email through our SEEMiS system, so we will continue to 
use this platform.  However, we will also share as much information as possible in our Newsletters – so keep your copy 
handy on the fridge as reference  
 
Curriculum Overviews for Term One 
Thank you to those parents / carers who were able to join us for the ‘Meet the Teacher’ afternoon.  We know that this can 
prove challenging for all parents, so feel free to contact your child’s teacher via the school office email if you have any 
queries or concerns.  Please find enclosed the learning and teaching that will take place across this term.   
  
Introducing School Leaders 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have been selected to represent their School Houses: 
                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                       NITH                CRIFFEL 
       Vice-Captain – Mollie & Captain – Millie     //    Captain – Keira & Vice-Captain - Kallan 
                                         (as pictured above) 
Physical Education - Reminders 

 PE days will be: P5-7 = Monday and Wednesday  
                           P1-4 = Tuesday and Thursday 

 All children to please bring their PE kit to school on a Monday morning.   

 Their PE kit will remain in school and will be sent home on a Friday afternoon.  
 
Parent Council AGM – Tuesday 12th September – 6.30pm 
The Committee welcome support from new parents and families to the Caerlaverock Community. 
 

Kind regards  
Mrs Karen Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff   


